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The Hamilton Planning Board will hold a Site Plan Review on December 3, 2024, at 7:00 pm at 
the Ham.-Wen. Library, 14 Union St,  Main Meeting Room, in accordance with MGL Ch. 40A, 
Sec. 10 & the Hamilton Zoning Bylaw relative to the Hamilton Fire Dept Model T Storage 
Building Project. The applicant is the Hamilton FD & the application is to construct a 308 sq. ft. 
display structure for a Model T fire apparatus, at 265 Bay Rd, Hamilton, in front of the Public 
Safety Bldg., Zoning District R1A, Map 56, Lot 32. A copy of the complete application is available 
for review at the Bldg. Dept. during the regular hours of operation of the Town Hall at 299 R 
Bay Rd, or contact permitting@hamiltonma.gov for a pdf copy. 

 
Mark Connors 
Dir. of Planning  
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